Privately Owned Ride-on Buggy Policy
The Management Policy regarding the use of privately owned ride-on buggies at Oakland Park is as follows;
"The use of your Own Ride-on Buggy or any other Ride-On Vehicle is strictly prohibited at Oakland Park Golf Club unless explicit written permission has been granted by the Management. Buggies are available to hire from the Pro-Shop with preferential rates for regular buggy users.
Should you require a Ride-On Vehicle but are unable to use a Club Buggy for any reason, you should arrange to discuss this with the Management."

